Republic of the Philippines

Pepartment of Education

REGION 11
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF BATAAN
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DIVISION ADVISORY
No. 250 s. 2024

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisor
Elementary, Secondary and SHS Heads
All others Concerned SA PILIPJ

This Office informs all concerned about the attendance to the Bataan Public
School Teachers and Employees Association’s 12th Teacher’s Congress and
National Teachers Month Celebration to be held on September 6, 2024 at Bataan
People’s Center, Balanga City, Bataan.

Further all schools shall implement alternative delivery modality
during the said date while ensuring that the provisions of DepEd Order No.9,
5.2005, titled Institutionalizing Measures to Increase Engaged Time-On-Task and
Ensuring Compliance Therewith, is observed and implemented.

Attached is a copy of the letter from Dr. Aurea P. Galaboc, BPSTEA President
for further details and inquiries.

CAROLINA S. VIOLETA, EdD, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent F\f

In compliance with the DepEd Order No. 8 s. 2013, this
Division Advisory is issued not for endorsement per D.O. 28 s.
2001 only for the information of DepEd Officials, personnel as

well as the concerned public

S0O11/mbd

Y

DehED N
MATATAG

—_— e BAGCONG PILIPINAS

©) Kabukiran, Calaylayan, Abucay 2114 Bataan
@www depedbataan.com @ bataan@deped.gov.ph

@I www_facebook com/DepedBataan




{ -

-~

BATAAN PUBLIC SCHOOL TEACHERS and EMPLOYEES

ASSOCIATION, INC.
Capitol Compound, Tenejero, Balanga City, Bataan 2100

Telephone No. (047) 791-2861 SEC Reg. No. A199707173
email: bpsteabataan@gmail.com FB Page: www.facebook.com/BPSTEA

August 22, 2024 /O W

CAROLINA S. VIOLETA,EdD., CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent of Bataan N
Kabukiran, Abucay, Bataan

Ma’am,
Greetings of peace and solidarity!

On behalf of the Bataan Public School Teachers and Employees Association (BPSTEA), I am
writing to request your kind permission to allow all BPSTEA members to attend the 12th
Teachers’ Congress and National Teachers Month Celebration, which will be held on
September 6, 2024, at the Bataan People’s Center, Balanga City, Bataan.

This event is particularly significant as it marks our first face-to-face assembly since the 2019
pandemic. It serves as an important occasion for our members to come together, celebrate our
achievements, and discuss the future plan for BPSTEA.

We sincerely hope for your favorable response to this request. Additionally, it would be a great
honor for us if you could join us as one of the special guests at this assembly. Your presence

would undoubtedly inspire and uplift our teachers and staff.

Thank you very much for your attention to this matter, and we look forward to your positive
response.

Respectfully yours,

AUREA P.\GALABOC, EdD
President



